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z* ;;t rrg rn response to your request for information, received on 12 December,
: : : - :  eacership t ra in ing in Communit ies and Local  Government.  Your request has
:==^ .cnsioered under the Freedom of Informaticn Act and I am able to confirm that
:^e cepanmeni does hold th is informat ion.

;ne iotai expenditure rrrith Common Puroose for the financial year 2006/07 was
iEg 350 of which t85 000 was used to provide bursaries for 20 inmans and 20
muslrm women, the remainder funded management t ra in ing in leadership for  3
senter rnanagers to enhance their capabil ity as potential leaders.

in addi t ion to a t ra in ing budget held and administered central ly.  t ra in ing budgets are
aisc .deiegated to div is ions or business uni ts to ensure t ra in ing is wel l  tar lcrec to
Tee: :ocai  needs l t  would be too onerous a burden on the l ine in t ime and cosr ic be
a:;e tc pr+,r!c!e you with locairsed expenditure as the managers of these delega:ec
:-ogets are a!  l iberty to use them for any training purpose including leadeiship
: ia in tng .

r  can advrse that f27,000 was al located to a central ly administered bucge: ' : :
:eaCership training which was procured from public sector bodies anC ciner
government departments dur ing th is per iod.

i encicse copies of the department's correspondence with Common Purpcse i:=.r
January 2007 and all of the correspondence relating to the Muslim Leadelsn*$
Development Project. The correspondence has been redacted in accordance '*rin
Section 40 of the Freedom of information Act.

ic^r . iuni t ies and Local  Government as an organisat ion aims to be as hetpr;  as
: :ss,=;e, i  the way i t  deals wi th requests for  informat ion under the FreeCon c:
-ic.=atrcl Aci lf holvever you are not satisfied with the way in which your reouest-as leen lla*dled or the outcome you may request an internal review within t*rc
:.a i-:a.'.o-l 's of t it is ietter. Information about the Department's review proceiu'es
?-l ^!; ' , :5 acc:,t '  :or an internal review is containeC in ihe enciosed leaflet.



lf you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember
quote the reference number above in any future correspondence.

Yours sincerely

to

Mark Burch
Deputy Director
Human Resources

Department for Communities and Local Government
Zone 1/H30
Communities and Local Government
Ashdown House
123 Victoria Street
London
SW1A 2WH

Tel: 020 7944 3439
Email :  mark. burch@communit ies.gsi .  gov. uk


